2013 PARA COACHES CHAIR Report:
The postseason events this year required many coaches to be involved, due to the majority of the postseason events falling over the same weekend in March.  The depth of coaching and involvement from most programs in all four regions was used to great success. 
PARA again had athletes qualify for CANAM races. A coach was supported by PARA to represent these athletes.  Going forward PARA will need to budget for this event annually.
PARA as an organization needs to continue coaches education programs within the state.  I strongly recommend that a speed camp be run in state for U14 and U16 athletes.  We have enough experienced and qualified coaches that PARA can properly administer such an event.
 

